Announcement of Bang Chak

Subdistrict Administrative OrganizationSubject: No Gift Policy Fiscal year 2024
According to the Cabinet resolution on December 8, 2020, the country's reform
plan for preventing and suppressing corruption and misconduct was approved. (Revised
Edition) has given importance to carrying out activities that will result in significant change to
the people (Big Rock). Reform activity number 4: Developing the Thai bureaucratic system to
be transparent. No benefits. Goal 1, Section 1.1 “Have all government agencies declare
themselves to be government officials. Everyone does not accept gifts and gifts of any kind

from performing duties (No Gift Policy)”.

In this regard, to drive reform activities according to the national reform plan in
the area of prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct. (Revised Edition) Create
transparency within the agency. Create values in performing duties and should be practiced as
an honest culture of the Bangchak Subdistrict Administrative Organization, therefore, has
announced a policy for all executives, employees, officers, and personnel under its supervision
Don't accept gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy) for every festival
and special occasion. Except in cases of unavoidable necessity, the criteria for receiving gifts
or other gifts and benefits must be followed in accordance with the regulations of the Office
of the Prime Minister regarding giving or receiving gifts by government officials, B.E. 2001,
together with the announcement of the National Anti-Corruption Commisson on Criteria for

Receiving Property or Other Benefits by Ethics of Government Officials, B.E. 2020

Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge. and
all executives, officers, and personnel under the supervision shall continue to strictly abide by

the policy.

Announced on October 17, 2023

Niche Phomgigacn.

(Mr. Wicha Thongyuen)
President of Bang Chak Subdistrict Administrative Organization



